
  

CAMPUS ADVISORY 

Wednesday, January 31, 2018 

 

Campus police received a call overnight reporting a coyote sighting near the 
Communications Building. The responding officers ultimately observed three coyotes on 
campus. Coyote sightings in the urban areas of Southern California are becoming more 
common, including during daylight hours, and the animals are also becoming more 
aggressive.  
 
As always, you are urged to be alert and aware when you are on campus. If you see a 
coyote, don’t approach it. Contact Campus Police immediately at 310-660-3100. 
 

If you see something, say something.  

BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 

 


